
 

                                                               
 

 

18th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

 

The School Aged Immunisation Service visited your school recently to offer the nasal flu 

vaccination.  If your child is in Reception to Year 6 and missed this opportunity to be vaccinated 

and you would like your child to receive the vaccine, please contact us to book an appointment at 

one of our community catch up clinics. 

 

If your child is in a clinical risk group or shielded group you can also access the vaccine via your 

GP surgery. 

 

To book an appointment please contact our 0-19 Admin hub on 0800 170 7055  

(option 4).  

 

Please visit https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/flu-influenza-vaccine/  for further advice 

about the vaccination programme and details about the small number of children for whom the 

nasal vaccine is not appropriate. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

The School Nurses 

NHFT 
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